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23rd  October 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
The Royal British Legion  

Poppies will be on sale, in school, for the children to purchase every afternoon up to the 8th November. We also have a 

selection of other items including poppy reflectors, wrist bands and rulers these items range from 50p to £1. If your 

child wishes to purchase an item, please send money in to class in a named envelope.  

 

 

Half-term 

School will close for half term on Thursday, 24th October and re-open on Monday, 4th November.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs A Gascoyne  

Deputy Headteacher 

 


